

Central Zone

Secretary/Treasurer/Records Chair/Website Report 2020

Minutes and Treasurer's Report

- Draft Minutes of the 2020 Meetings in Jacksonville have been published and posted to the Central Zone website
- Treasurer's Report (2019 final; 2020 prelim) was included in the Convention reports

Secretary:

- Contact information sent to Zone hosts (information from USA Swimming) yes, we did send it prior to the cancellation of the Zone meets
- Central Zone Manual with updated bylaws, policies and procedures, and appendix was distributed electronically, and posted to the CZ Website
- Took and posted meeting notes from the CZ General Chairs Zoom meetings 04/07/20, 05/06/20, 06/03/20, 08/18/20

Treasurer:

- Balance on hand as of -12/31/2019 was \$26,528.77 (in CZ USA Swimming Account)
- Expenses Meet expenses for two sectional meets Columbia \$1820.05 and Madison \$2000.00 have been posted to the CZ Account leaving a balance of \$22,708.72.
- Notification sent to CZ General Chairs, Treasurers, and Staff regarding the abeyance of the CZ dues (both the \$.25 per athlete and the previous \$100.00 per LSC will NOT be collected in 2020)

Web Site:

- Items posted as requested.
- Very little activity as there were no sectional or zone meets.
- Documents for Convention posted when received

Zone Meet Records:

No Zone Meets; no records

Last Report:

This is my last report for the Central Zone. It has been my pleasure to serve as Secretary/Treasurer for the Central Zone for 20 plus years. Working with the wonderful Central Zone directors and other officers has been very rewarding. I am passing on 20 years' worth of documents etc to the next Zone Secretary/Treasurer. I'm not sure if anyone wants all the information that I have archived, but it will be available. A road trip for the next CZ Secretary/Treasurer is in the plans. All my best to all CZ members. Hopefully going forward we will all get back to somewhat normal Swimming and Zone activities.